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Essex & Suffolk Water  

Living together 

On Wednesday last week, we welcomed Super Splash Heroes to school, for a 
very entertaining Assembly on water usage. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“I really liked it and wanted it to carry 

on.”  - Catlin Yr 4 

“It was the best thing I have 

seen.”   - Harry Yr 4 

“Excellent!” – 

Maggie, Year 1 

“It taught us about 

water but in a fun 

way.” – Darcie H 

“I liked the quiz.”- 

Deacon  Yr5 

“I liked it when they told the story 

and pulled faces.”  Amber  Year 1 

“Funny and taught me how 
to save water.” – Charlie – 
Year 3 

“I liked it when one of 

them dressed up as a 

Granny.” Harry Yr 3 

“My favourite part was 

the dancing “ – Freddy, 

Year 2 

“It captured my attention.” 

– Zoe, Year 6 

“I loved the super heroes” 

– Jasmine, Ruby 
“I enjoyed watching the 

screen” – Sofia, Year 2 



Easter Holiday 

Just a reminder we start back on 

Tuesday 17th April.  Have a great 

holiday! 

Tuck 

Please make sure tuck payments are up to 

date.  We are going to review this system in 

the Summer term. 

Staffing 

Please be aware that we do not keep a 

register of interest regarding employment 

at our school.  Nor do we accept CVs.  All 

of our vacancies are advertised on the 

Essex Jobscene website and the on line 

application process is available there for 

all interested parties.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Neal Francis who completed the Colchester 
half marathon on Sunday and raised an incredible £330 for our 
swimming pool appeal via our online fundraising page. Thank 
you Neal! If you are planning to undertake an event that you could 
be sponsored for, please let us know and we will add your details to 
the fundraising page. 

Easter Egg Colouring Competition 
Thank you to all the children for returning their 
Easter egg designs – we have received some lovely 
eggs. The designs will be judged independently this 
week and two winners from each class will be 
announced during the Easter Celebration Assembly 
on Thursday. Good luck everyone! 

Having a clear out over Easter?  
Happy School Bags textile recycling is back on 24 
May so please bear this in mind if you are having a 
clear out over the Easter holiday. Full details will be 
sent home next term. 

Booking a Butlin’s holiday? 
What if some of your holiday costs could go back into the school? 
With Butlins that’s exactly what will 
happen! Book your next family holiday to 
Butlin’s using this unique code 'MILL3' 
and 5% of your booking will come 
directly to the school.  

Your School Lottery – have you got your ticket? 
Congratulations to last Saturday’s winner. Please join now at https://
www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/milldene-primary-school   

*** COMING UP NEXT TERM *** 
PTFA half-term meeting | Monday 30 April | 7:30pm  
Happy School Bags recycling scheme  Wednesday 23 & 
Thursday 24 May Pick up/drop off 
Father’s Day gifts w/c 11 June  
Inflatable Fun | Thursday 14 June | 3:15-5:15pm  
Summer school disco  
Friday 29 June  5-6:15pm Infants/6:30-8pm Juniors  
Year 6 Leaver’s Disco at Thurstable  Friday 13 July  

Wishing you all an enjoyable Easter, 

Milldene Primary School PTFA  

Year 6 save the date 

The Year 6 end of year treat will be the 

evening of Friday 6th July. Further 

information to follow. 

Attendance 

Last week’s attendance award went to Amethyst, who all had an 

attendance figure of  98.97%.  Well done!    

As a school, our overall attendance was 96.66%  We were almost at 

that all important 97%.   

Every day counts! 

Silly Sock Day 

On 29th March 

we are 

celebrating Silly 

Sock Day in aid of 

Autism Anglia. The 

children will be 

coming into the 

Easter Assembly 

wearing their silly 

socks! We would suggested a donation of 

50p . 

Easter  assembly 

Please return any tickets you no longer 

require to the school office so we can 

reallocate them. 

School Meals  

Please note that we are on our  

Easter Menu for this week.   
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